What open space or recreational improvements
would you like to see in Thorverton?

The Parish Council has access to about £17,000 of

funding which must be spent on new or expanded h :

public openspace, or on improving recreational

facilities to benefit our community. 1 i

These funds have become available through
the planning process, as a result of new housing.

How would you like the Parish Council to use the funding?

We would welcome views.

Please make any suggestions in writing
to the Parish Clerk. Alison Marshall at
Dinneford House, Dinneford Street,
Thorverton, Exeter. EX5 SNU.

or by email to thorvertonpe(@gmail.com.

Suggestions will be made available
for all to see at the

Annual Parish Meeting 0 b
at 7.30pm on
Wednesday 25" April
in the Memorial Hall.
We would very much
welcome discussion of
ideas at that meeting,

to which all parishioners
are invited.

The Parish Council
would then intend

to make a decision

at its Council meeting
on Tuesday 8™ May




